
                       

        

  

 

 

 

           

              

                                                          

The Raleigh Ringers will be performing here at The First Presbyterian Church of 
Annandale on Saturday, August 23, 2025, at 7:00 pm in the Sanctuary.  We are so happy 
that this “Internationally-acclaimed and Emmy-Nominated Handbell Group” will be 

performing here at the First Presbyterian Church of Annandale during the 11th Season of 
our FPCA Concert Series.  Online Tickets are on sale for this special event for $30.00.  

Tickets can be purchased by going to the following website:  
https://fpcava.ticketspice.com/the-raleigh-ringer-handbell-group.  Or, you will find a 
LINK to the site where you may purchase tickets to this wonderful concert on the 

First Presbyterian Church of Annandale FACEBOOK site:  
https://www.facebook.com/FirstPresbyterianChurchOfAnnandale.  So, mark your 

calendars and please get your tickets online, as tickets sold at the door on the day of the 
concert will be $35.00. 

Thank you so much for your continued support for the mission, ministry, and music 
program here at the First Presbyterian Church of Annandale 
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